
From: duncan chiah  
Sent: 14 June 2023 22:00 
To: Planning 
Subject: Dead tree cutting 
 
Dead Camden Planning,  
 
I am planning to cut down the two dead trees in my garden that have been 
killed by the extreme ivy growth over many years of neglect. Please see 
pictures below.  
As you can see, the ivy has strangled the trees and killed off any new growth. 
The green you can see is in fact the ivy bush. 
Since I live in a conservation area, I need your consent to remove these two 
trees. Please can you confirm. 
 
Thanks, 
Duncan 
52 Oakley Square 
 
 


